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VET-KEM FLEA KILLER

DOMESTIC

PRESSURIZED SPRAY

GUARANTEE:
(S)- Methoprene..................0.015%  

Propoxur.........................0.200%

REGISTRATION NO. 21683 P.C.P. ACT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

WARNING

FLAMMABLE
EXPLOSIVE

EYE IRRITANT

NET CONTENTS:  454g

SANDOZ
SANDOZ AGRO CANADA, INC.

SUITE 302, PLAZA 4, 2000 ARGENTIA RD.
MISSISSAUGA, ONTARIO L5N 1W1

Vet-Kem is a registered trademark of Sandoz Ltd.

Vet-Kem Flea Killer kills adult and pre-adult fleas.  Prevents
pre-adult fleas from hatching into adult biting fleas for 210
days.

Vet-Kem Flea Killer contains a unique combination of ingredients
that kills adult and pre-adult fleas.  It reaches fleas hidden in
carpets, rugs, upholstery and pet bedding.  Protects your home
from re-infestation and flea buildup, your pets and family from
bites.

One treatment with Vet-Kem Flea Killer gives continuous
protection against pre-adult fleas for 210 days.



Also kills American dog and American brown ticks, cockroaches,
ants, spiders, crickets, silverfish, and pillbugs on contact.

DIRECTIONS:  Fleas:  Hold can 60-90 cm from surfaces to be
treated. Be sure to apply uniformly using a sweeping motion to
carpets, rugs, drapes and all surfaces of upholstered furniture.
Be sure to treat pet bedding as this is a primary hiding place
for fleas.  No need to remove pet bedding after treatment.  DO
NOT TREAT PETS WITH THIS PRODUCT.  Re-treat as necessary.

One can of Vet-Kem Flea Killer will treat a surface area
equivalent to approximately four 3m x 3.5m rooms.  Avoid wetting
carpeting and furniture.  A fine mist or spray applied uniformly
is all that is necessary to kill fleas.

Effective flea control in premises is best achieved if the pet is
also treated with Vet-Kem Ovitrol Plus Flea Spray.

Ticks:  To effectively kill ticks with Vet-Kem Flea Killer follow
the directions for fleas.

To kill cockroaches, ants, spiders, crickets, silverfish, and
pillbugs: apply directly to pests.

PRECAUTIONS:
KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Avoid breathing mist.  May cause
eye irritation. Avoid contact with skin, eyes, or clothing.  Wash
hands thoroughly with soap and water after use.

Do not use on humans, plants, animals, food stuffs, food
utensils, fish bowl or animal feed areas.  Do not use in food
handling or food storage areas.

Contents under pressure.  Do not use in presence of open flame or
spark.  Do not store at temperatures over 50'C.  Do not puncture
or incinerate.  Keep children and other occupants off treated
area until dry.

FIRST AID:  If swallowed - Call a physician.  Do not induce
vomiting.  If inhaled - Remove victim to fresh air.  Apply
artificial respiration if indicated.  If on skin - Remove
contaminated clothing and wash affected areas with soap and
water.  If in eyes - Flush eyes with plenty of water. Call a
physician if irritation persists.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:  May present aspiration hazard. 
Atropine should be administered only if symptoms of
cholinesterase inhibition appear.

DISPOSAL:  When container is empty, press button to release all



pressure, then wrap and discard with household garbage.

HOT LINE:  1-800-766-7378

DISTRIBUTED BY:
JANSSEN PHARMACEUTICA
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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